
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held 

before the Honeyville City Planning Commission on 

April 27, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. or shortly thereafter in the 

Honeyville City Hall located at 2635 W. 6980 N. Honeyville, 

UT. 

The purpose of this hearing is to take public comment on a 

proposed 2 Lot, Flag Lot Subdivision application for 

parcel #04-020-0007 which is located at approximately 

6715 N. Highway 38 Honeyville, UT.  

Legal Description: BEG AT A PT 837.2 FT W & 661.8 FT 

N OF SE COR OF NE/4 OF SW/4 OF SEC 4, TWP 10N, R 

2W, SLM, N 23*30`W 259.4 FT, S 87*44`W 875.6 FT TO 

OSLRR, S 19*15`E 252 FT, N 87*44`E 896 FT TO BEG. 

LESS UICRR. CONTG 4.20 ACS.   

 

Individuals interested in the business of this meeting are 

invited to attend. 

 

 

Posted on honeyvillecity.org, Utah Public Notice Website, at 

City Hall and at the Honeyville City Post Office:  April 25, 

2022. 

Individual Notices were mailed to surrounding landowners on 

April 21, 2022. 


